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I would like to express my strong opposition to the proposed rule changes concerning
elections. At a time when the majority of Americans feel very little confidence in the integrity
of our elections, more centralization of power will encourage and promote fraud. This is a
blatant attempt to take the power away from "WE THE PEOPLE, " therefore, undermining our
Republic. The proposed changes are unethical and unacceptable.
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